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You are now being asked to adjudicate on a planning application which bears no resemblance to the original
request

This was supposed to be a strategic rail hub
The purpose of which was to move freight from our overburdened motorway and roads

I fear this was never the case and only used as a method of circumventing the local planning

The local district council is in unison with its residents and would not allow this development

6 years to build a rail hub
This was the core reason for your inspection
This is now not happening

The decision needs to be returned to the local council

Andrew Adams

Sent from my iPhone




